
 

 

 

 

Guilford Before & After School Care 

280 South Union Street 

Guilford, CT 06437 

(203) 453-0045 

 

September 2017 

 

Dear Families, 

We are thrilled to announce that we have worked together with the GPS community and 

have been approved to have our program open on Thursday, September 21, 2017! 

 

Our program will be open at Calvin Leete, 

Thursday, September 21, 2017 

with regular hours 7 am – 6 pm. 

The cost will be $55 for the first child and $35 for each additional child. 

 

Please note: In order to attend, you must be registered with the Guilford Before & After 

School Care Program. 

 

PLEASE FILL OUT AND RETURN THIS FORM TO OUR OFFICE NO LATER THAN 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2017 

 

 

Child Name/Names: _____________________________________________________ 

 

Please enroll my child/children for the program on Thursday, September 21, 2017__      __ 

 

I am not interested in care for my child/children            . 

 

Please return this form to the following email, or to your child’s individual site. 

 If you have questions, please contact us at (203) 453-0045.   

 Thank you! 

Jessica Catlin, Director 

guilfordbasc@gmail.com 

mailto:guilfordbasc@gmail.com

